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April 29, 2020 
 
 

Note: Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting was held via conference call, and broadcast to the community 
over Facebook Live. 
 
The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:32, with the following members 
present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and Matt Hull 
and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for March, 2020 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $208,803.26. 
 
Mr. Bishop gave an update on the Antietam Waterline project. He noted that the ROW across the railbed has been 
approved, but due to COVID-19, a signed deed has not been received. He noted that the Maryland DNR did grant the 
Town a right-of-entry so the construction could begin. He said the materials list had been provided by Core & Main 
to Fred Frederick. He said Mr. Frederick had a few questions regarding the project that he hoped the Town could 
respond to soon.  
 
Mr. Bishop noted that the fire hydrant at the end of Antietam Drive was now active. 
 
Mr. Levey noted a valve on North Main Street by the park that cannot be turned.  
 
Ms. Ellis asked about the tank maintenance contract. Mr. Levey said it would be advertised in the next week or so. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the tank. inspection done by Freeman Industries. 
 
(At this point, Mr. Bishop noted that, due to a technical difficulty Facebook Live was off. It was turned back on.) 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 

Ken Lord, Mayor 

Barry Levey, Assistant Mayor 

Gina Ellis, Council Member 
Judy Kerns, Council Member 

Matthew Hull, Council Member 
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